You have approval to begin with your remediation of the site. Chris Willlams District 1 Supervisor

From: Bob Asher [mailto:boba@YPCNM.COM]
Sent: Tuesday, March 04, 2008 2:35 PM

To: Williams, Chris, EMNRD
Cc: Jerry Fanning
Subject: Mescalero ARL State #1

Chris,

Checking on the status of a work plan submitted to your office dated February 26, 2008 for the

following location.

Mescalero ARL State #1
30-025-33969

Section 2, T10S-R32E

Lea County, New Mexico

Please call if you have any questions.

Thank you.

Robert Asher

Yates Petroleum Corporation
Artesia, New Mexico
505-748-4217 (Office)
505-365-4021 (CelD)
505-748-4662 (T'ax)
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